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(Dr. W. S. Thayen) 
From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxfovd; . 

28th November, 1912. 
Dear ·w. s. 

Why should not Post spend six months at the National Hospital, 
Queen's Square, where there is a great deal of ophthalmic work in connection 
with nervous diseases, and then take six months in Paris - or partly in 
Paris and partly in Germany? 

My Yale lectures begin on April 20th, as I have already written 
to you. The question is whether we should have the old House Officers' 
reunion next year, or wait for the 25th anniversary - what do you think? 

Love to Sister Susan. 
Sincerely yours, 

13. Norham Gardens. Wm. Osler. 


